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Man Wanted in Pottawatomie Co. Burglary Case Arrested
( KMZA )--A man wanted in connection with a burglary in Pottawatomie County is now in custody.

Sheriff Greg Riat says 32-year-old Mark Alexander Lawrence, address unknown, was picked up by
Topeka Police Tuesday afternoon without incident.

The Pottawatomie Sheriff’s office Monday asked for the public’s assistance in locating Lawrence.

He was wanted on a district court warrant for burglary and misdemeanor theft.
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